
Getting your children tested for 
COVID-19 at a KCPS School or the Mattie 

Rhodes Center is easy, safe and free!
Enroll in the School TLC Study today.

Let’s keep students safe! 
COVID-19 testing can prevent 
the spread and keep students 
in the classroom.

Scan the QR code to enroll. 
For more information about the School TLC Study, visit 

childrensmercy.org/TLC

PROTECT WHAT 
MATTERS MOST

MATTIE RHODES
C E N T E R

https://www.childrensmercy.org/health-and-safety-resources/information-about-covid-19-novel-coronavirus/the-school-tlc-study/?utm_source=na&utm_medium=van&utm_campaign=na

